
Announcement:  New  Primary  Care  Location

Now Accepting  New and  Existing  Primary  Care  Patients

For those  of  you who were previously followed for primary care (insurance-based services) or those

of you looking to establish new primary care, I am now practicing part-time at:

Health Call Primary Care 

2 Lathrop Ave

Norwich, CT

Phone: 860-204-0332

I am accepting both new and existing patients at this location for primary care services, and you are

welcome to call for scheduling.

For those  who  prefer,  primary care services are still available through this telehealth platform. This

includes appointments for:

- Primary  care  follow-up visits 

-Sick visits 

All appointments for medical marijuana and medical weight loss services should be scheduled 
through the website or by contacting us via phone, text, or email.
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860 341 8705

-

     

daniellemallory@daniellemalloryaprn.com

     

 

        

 

We are always happy to answer any questions that may arise so please do not hesitate to reach out. 
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